



THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON — EDMONTON — ALBERTA

June 30, 1987

NEXT MEETING

Tuesday, July 7, 1987, Mayfair Golf and Country Club at 12:15 P.M.

COMING EVENTS

- 1. The July 21 Regular Meeting will feature a guest speaker.
- 2. The summer "Mixed Luncheon" is set for August 4, 1987. Gyrettes, do not allow your Gyro any excuses on this lunch.
- .3. The "Texas Scramble", Devon Golf Tournament is scheduled for August 11, 1987.

BIRTHDAYS

Bill Graham June 17) John Boychuk June 6 Neil Sheidow June 19

SICK AND VISITING

Bill Graham is the 1987-88 Chairman of this committee.

THIS WEEK (31)

- 1. Allan Warrack introduced his guest Brian McQuitty.
- 2. The Club has received a letter of thanks from the Fort Edmonton Historical Foundation for the Club's continued support of Gyro Park #10.
- 3. Marty Larson reported on his recent tour to other clubs in the district. (His Southern Swing).
- 4. Paul Green won the draw.

- 1. A fund raising event has been discussed where half of the money raised would support the 1996 International Convention in Edmonton and the other half of the funds would help create a historical book in honor of Gyro's 75th year. Your executive welcomes comments on these ideas.
- 2. Notice of Motion (six week posting)
 Moved by Al McClure and seconded by Bill Agnew that the constitution be amended to change the year end from March 31 to June 30 and to present the annual budget to the members at large for approval no later than three months after the previous year end.

cheerio

Gydon